
Friends of Whitwell Primary School 
AGM 3rd November 2022 3.30pm 

 
 

Attendees: Hannah Matthams, Sandra Froggatt, Luan Stansbury-Holden, Becky Ndlovu, 
Kirsty Murray 
 
Apologies: Catherine James Jackson, Dee Gabbitas 
 
The meeting was opened by Mrs Tomlinson. 
 
Minutes from AGM 2021 agreed and seconded 
 
Finance – Accounts were audited by Zoe Ward. Closing balance was £4889.00. 
 
Positions – All previous positions were dissolved and all put up for nominations.  The 
following were proposed and seconded: 
 
Chair – Hannah Matthams 
Vice Chair – Luan Stansbury-Holden 
Secretary – Kirsty Murray 
Treasurer – Sandra Froggatt 
 
Meeting closed. 


